
St Paul with St  Luke  C of E Primary School  
   School website: www.spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
   Email: admin@spsl.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
   Phone: 020 7987 4624 

   F r i d a y  1 6 t h  O c t o b e r  2 0 1 5  

Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 98.6%  

Reception: 97.0% 

Year 1: 95.9% 

Year 2: 93.7% 

Year 3: 98.6% 

Year 4: 99.3% 

Year 5: 97.0% 

Year 6: 99.7% 

Overall Attendance: 97.4% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 18 

Tuesday: 15 

Wednesday: 10   

Thursday: 12 

Friday: 17 

 

Nursery: Mason Ikoli 

Reception: Ononto Raj 

Year 1: Mohammed Yahdi Islam 

Year 2: Jeremiah Olukayode-Owokoya 

Year 3: Umamah Rida Khanom 

Year 4: Taslima Hoque 

Year 5: Samira Farzana 

Year 6: Samira Sheikh 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

The results of the Parent Questionnaire are attached.  We are pleased that the majority of parents are happy with the education provided by 
the school and that you are happy that your child is well cared for in school. We are always trying to improve further and we like to know 
your views.  Please attend the Parent Voice Event on 23rd October in the Father Duncan Ross Room when you will be able to let us know 
your views in more detail.  

Parent Consultations Thursday 22nd October 1:30pm - 6:00pm. 

Don’t forget to sign up for a time to meet your child’s class teacher  - see the signing up lists on the classroom doors or phone the office for 
an appointment. 

Well done Year 3 for  the amazing assembly about the Vicious Vikings today and for winning the attendance challenge. 

Best wishes 

Nicola Horton 

The school office is collecting donations for Harvest Festival. St Paul with St Luke Church 
of England Primary School and St Paul’s Church, Bow Common Harvest donations will be 
given to The Whitechapel Mission. Donations can include: 

Non–perishable Foods—e.g. tinned foods, dry foods and staple items. 

Toiletries—e.g. new razors, tooth brushes, soap, toothpaste, deodorant and shampoo. 

Linens—e.g. bath towels, hand towels, face cloths and sleeping bags.  
 

The Harvest Service will be held in St Paul’s Church on Tuesday 20th October 

2015 at 9am and all parents/ carers are welcome to attend! 



 

Diary Dates: 
Tuesday 20th October - Harvest Service - St Paul’s Church, 
Bow Common - 9am - All parents/ carers welcome   

Thursday 22nd October - Parent Consultation Meetings - 
1:30pm—6pm - St Paul with St Luke Primary School  

Friday 23rd October - Parent Voice Event - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room 

Half-Term - Monday 26th October—Friday 30th October 

Wednesday 4th November - Nursery Parent Workshop -    

Reception Application Support (September 2016) - 9am - 
Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 5th November - Curriculum Parent Workshop -    
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 - 9am - Father Duncan Ross 
Room 

Friday 6th November - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 6th November - Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 12th November - Curriculum Parent Workshop - 

All Year Groups - 9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 13th November - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Friday 13th November - Parent Volunteer Workshop - 9am - 
Father Duncan Ross Room 

Thursday 19th November - Dyslexia Parent Workshop - 9am 

- Father Duncan Ross Room 

Friday 20th November - Nursery Class Assembly 

Friday 20th November - Tempest Photography Deadline 

C U R R I C U L U M  P A R E N T  W O R K S H O P S  

All parents/ carers are invited to attend! This will be an     

opportunity to receive information on how you and the school 

can work in partnership to support your child at home.  

Nursery - Every Thursday - 9am till 10am - Nursery Class 

Reception - Every Thursday - 9am till 10am - Reception 

Class 

Teaching Phonics/ Read Write Inc - Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 - Thursday 5th November - 9am 

Homework/ Learning Log - All Year Groups - Thursday 12th 

November - 9am  

PARENTS/ CARERS    

St  Paul  wi th  St  
Luke  Primary 

School  values  
your  opinions  
about  the  
school  and  how  we suppor t  

your  chi ld ’s  l ea rn ing .   

Parent Voice  Event  -  Fr iday  
23 rd October .  All  parents  
we lcome! Voice  your  op inion 

suggesti ons .  We want  to  hear  

f r om you!  

Indiv idual  & S ib l ing Photos  

If you wish to purchase a copy of your 

child’s or sibling picture, please complete 

the order form and return to the office, 

together with your cash or cheque (made 

payable to Tempest Photography) by 4pm 

on Friday 20th November 2015. Any orders 

received after this date will have to be 

purchased directly from the photographers. 

EDUCATIONAL  V ISITS  

Nursery School Dinners must be paid in advance for meals 
to be taken up to Friday 23rd October 2015. Please make 

the payment by 9:30am on Wednesday 21st October 2015. 

Monday 19th October 2015  

until   

Friday 23rd October 2015 

Be in school everyday and on time 
(before 9am) to be in for a chance to 

win a special prize! 

Nursery Parent Workshop 

Wednesday 4th November 

Father Duncan Ross Room 

9am - 10am 

Please at tend for  more           
information on applying for your 

Nursery child’s Reception place 

( S e p t e m b e r  2 0 1 6 ) .  A             
supplementary Form will also be 

given out which is required to be 

completed if you are applying for 
a Reception place at St Paul with 

St Luke Primary School.    

Parent Volunteer Workshop 

Friday 13th November 2015 

9am - Father Duncan Ross Room 

All parents/ carers welcome! 

Year 3  

Hackney Empire  

Invaders 

08/10/2015 
 

The 3D show was 
amazing and we 
enjoyed a picnic 
after the show.  

09/10/2015 

Year 5 , went to see The 

Groovy Greeks at the  Hack-

ney Empire last week. It was a 

fun day out enjoyed by      

everyone and we learnt loads 

and loads. We especially    

enjoyed the song about the 

Gods, the Olympians and the 

3D show at the end. 

Year 1 - 14/10/2015 

St Paul’s Cathedral  

We dressed up and enjoyed watching the 

ceiling whilst lying down! 


